

Layton Primary School

Headteacher: Mr Jonathan Clucas **Deputy Headteacher**: Mrs Clare Scott

Thursday 14th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

A warm welcome back to school for the new term and thank you for your support in helping the children settle in to their new classes. They are already working hard and settling into new routines and are very much enjoying a return to learning.

Over the next few weeks, there will be a few improvements to how our lunchtimes operate. This is to ensure lunchtimes are an enjoyable time for children to socialise, talk and eat together. This will make our lunchtimes a more family dining experience, which may result in some small changes to choices of food for children. We believe these changes will support the children to enjoy their lunchtimes, and will also result in less waiting and queuing time for food. Foundation Stage and KS1 will now eat within the infant building rather than in the dining hall. KS2 will continue to dine in the dining hall.

Finally, can I thank all parents who park considerately at drop off and collection times; it is much appreciated. Please can we ensure we continue to do so to ensure the safety of all our children.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Mr Jonathan Clucas Headteacher

















Layton Primary School, Meyler Avenue, Blackpool, FY3 7DX Tel: 01253 392179

Email: admin@layton.blackpool.sch.uk Blog: www.laytonblogs.net Website: www.layton.blackpool.sch.uk